
I strongly urge you to vote against HB4005, the gun lock up bill. 
This punitive bill will place gun owners at a distinct disadvantage if they need to access their weapon in 
an emergency (ie. a break in in the middle of the night). 
This onerous bill is unneeded and should be voted down. 
Thank you. D. Borden West Linn, OR 
 


